Australian Government
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8 December 2017

Dr U Ne Oo

Dear Dr Oo

_Thank you for your letters dated 25 October 2017 to the Hon Tanya Plibersek MP, Deputy
Leader of the Opposition and

d dated 17 November 2017 to the Australian Federal Police about
Australia’s regional processing centres. As you have copied the Attorney-General to both
letters, your correspondence has been referred to me for response.

You noted in your letter that you have submitted a communication to the International
Criminal Court (ICC) under article 15 of the Rome Statute of the International Criminal
Court about Australia’s regional processing centres. As the matter is currently with the Office
of the Prosecutor at the ICC, it would not be appropriate to comment further at this time.

Thank you again for writing on this matter.
Yours sincerely
\
Blloi i
P
Sue Robertson

Alg First Assistant Secretary R
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